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NOTICE OF RICHMOND COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION PROPOSED BUDGET ADOPTION 

SCHEDULE UPDATES 

 

Augusta, GA – The Richmond County Board of Education (RCBOE) has amended its schedule for public 
meetings regarding the proposed fiscal year 2026 (FY26) budget. All meetings will be held in the Central Office 
Board Room Auditorium, located at 864 Broad St., Augusta, GA 30901. 
 
Our new meeting schedule is as follows:  

 

- May 27, 2025, at 5:00 p.m.: 1st Public Hearing on Budget 

- June 10, 2025, at 6:00 p.m.: 2nd Public Hearing on Budget 

- June 10, 2025, following the 2nd Public Hearing on Budget: Called Board Meeting – Adoption of the 
FY26 Tentative Budget 

- June 24, 2025, during the regular board meeting following the Committee meeting at 4:00 p.m.: Adoption 
of the Final Budget 

 
These meetings are open to the public and will be livestreamed at rcboe.info/rcsslivestream. 
 
Budget information will be available on the Richmond County School System website prior to the 1st Public 

Hearing on Budget at rcboe.org/finance.  
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